Municipal Signage

In the near future the RM will be erecting signage indicating “Not An All Weather Road” on
undeveloped roads within the municipality. This signage does not mean that the municipality
will not be providing road maintenance on these roads; however it does allow the municipality to
determine level of service under certain circumstances.

Additionally; however should motorists choose to access these road the municipality will not be
responsible for any damages that may occur.



